
 

CUPERTINO PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION  

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Cupertino 

Parks and Recreation Commission scheduled for Thursday, December 6, 2018 

was cancelled due to a lack of quorum. A special meeting will be held on 

Thursday, December 13, 2018 beginning at 7:00 p.m. at Community Hall, 10350 

Torre Ave., Cupertino, CA 95014. 

  

  

 

 

Dated this 29st day of November, 2018 

        

/s/ Jeff Milkes, Director 

Recreation and Community Services Department 

 

 

 

 


